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‘Anyone who welcomes one of 
these little children in my 

name, welcomes me;  
and anyone who welcomes me 
welcomes not me but the one 

who sent me.’  

Please pray for all the sick and elderly members of the 
Parish, their families, carers and all their families. 

Baptism Preparation–  On 10th & 17th October at 
7:00pm in the Presbytery. 
 

R.C.I.A– Rite Of Christian Initiation Of Adults will  
Continue on Thursday 27th September at 7:00pm in 
the Presbytery  
 

First Holy Communion-Meeting for Parents/Guardians 
on Wednesday 3rd October at 7:00pm until 9:00pm in 
the Parish Hall.  
 

Confirmation-  Anyone who hasn't already contacted 
Canon Pat for Confirmation 2019 please do so asap.  

Cleaners—  Eva & Peter  
Counters- This Week B next week C 
 

 
 
 
 

  Sunday 23rd September 2018                       Twenty-Fifth Sunday Of Ordinary Time       

Twenty– Fifth Sunday In Ordinary Time - Page: 135 
Eucharistic Prayer– II 
Sunday Preface– II Page: 55 

Weekday Masses: Mon 24th Sept  – Sat 30th Sept 2018 

23rd September 2018, 25th Sunday In Ordinary Time  

Sacramental Events 

Monday 
Weekday In 
Ordinary Time  

9:00am Cyril Brown  

Tuesday  
Weekday In 
Ordinary Time  

9:00am 
 
 

 

Special Intention  
 

Adoration  
12.00 Noon— 6.00pm   

 

Wednesday  
Weekday In 
Ordinary Time  

9.00am 
 

 

Dorothy Thomas  

Thursday  
St Vincent De 
Paul, Priest 
(Memorial) 

9:00am Richard & Margaret  
Callaghan   
 

Church Open For  
Prayers 9:30am-5.00pm 

Friday 
Weekday In 
Ordinary Time  

8:30am 
 

10:00am 
 

 
 
 
 

3.00pm 

Michael O’Gorman  
 

Welcome Mass St Helen’s 
Catholic Primary School 

 
Miraculous Medal 

Church Open  
9:30am– 5.00pm  

 

Divine Mercy Chaplet 
 

Saturday  
Sts Michael, 
Gabriel and 
Raphael, Arch-
angels (Feast)  

9:00am 
 

 

 

K.C Thomas  
 

Confessions/
Reconciliation  

10:00am-11:00am  
 

Saturday 6.30pm Maureen Awd & Jim McAleer  

Sunday 8:30am People Of The Parish  

 10:30am The souls of Mr & Mrs Joseph    

30th September 2018, 26th Sunday In Ordinary Time  

Sanctuary Lamp: Cyril & Timothy Brown  

Saturday 6.30pm Richie Doyle 

Sunday 8:30am Mary Dodd 

 10:30am People Of The Parish  

Cleaners and Counters 

Parish Hall Events   

St Helen’s Catholic Primary School   Mrs Kathy Giernalczyk (Head Teacher)   
Foundation Phase Site 01446 732834                         Key Stage Two Site 01446 740116 
St Richard Gwyn Catholic High School                        Mr Stephen Grech (Head Teacher)     01446 729250 

Monday  1:00pm Mother & Toddler  

Wednesday  2:00pm Ladies Circle Meeting  



 Please Pray 
For the repose of the Soul of: John Thomas Hicks & 
Corinne (Co) Mary Morris who died recently. 
Funeral Arrangements: 
John Hicks– Funeral service on Monday 1st October at 
9:45am, followed by Barry Cemetery  
 

Corinne (Co) Morris - Requiem Mass on Tuesday 2nd 
October at 10:30am, followed by Barry Crematorium.  

Confirmation 2019 
Would parents of children due to celebrate the  
Sacrament of Confirmation in 2019, but do not attend 
St. Richard Gwyn Catholic High School, please contact 
Canon Pat as soon as possible.  
 

Mass Count  
The count will take place over the following weekends: 
29th/30th September, 6th/7th October & 13th/14th 
October. 
 

Indian Curry Evening    
In aid of the Monsoon Kerala Floods that devastated 
the area with experts saying it was the worst flooding 
in 100 years.  
The curry evening will take place on Saturday 20th  
October after the 6:30pm Mass. You can sit in the  
Parish hall and eat—‘All you can eat’ £10 per Person, 
alternatively you can take away a container of food £6 
per container or two for £10. If your sitting in the Parish 
Hall please feel free to bring your own Drinks.  
Raffle tickets available at the Curry evening £1 per Strip  
prizes to be won!  There is a list at the back of Church if 
you wish to attend please put your name on the list and 
how many people will be coming with you.     
   

Ladies Circle 
Meeting on Wednesday 26th September. Rosary in 
Church at 1:30pm, Meeting at 2:00pm in the Parish 
Hall. This week ‘bring and buy sale’ for McMillian.  
 

Family Monthly Prayer 
Last Friday of each month. Next date is 28th September 
at 2:00pm in The Lady Chapel.   
 

Saint Vincent De Paul Meeting   
The next SVP  meeting  is on Tuesday 25th September at 

2:00pm in St Helen’s Presbytery. New members  

welcome and referrals.  Mike Stafford: 01446 401886 
 

Adoration Time Change  
Time of Adoration on a Tuesday will be 12 noon until 
6:00pm until further notice. 
 

Bereavement Group Meeting  
Meeting on Tuesday 25th September at 4:30pm in the 

Presbytery  

Association For The Propagation Of The Faith  
It is red box opening time once again and our collectors 

will be calling on APF box holders in the next few days. 

If you usually bring your red box to Church please do so 

as soon as possible but by 21st October at the latest. 

When bringing your box to church please keep it with 

you until the end of Mass and Richard will be at the 

back of the Church to accept it.  Please check that there 

are no old £1 coins in your box as these are no longer 

legal tender. You can contact Richard Cann on: 01446 

409843 Thank you for your continuing support. 
 

Welcome Mass SRG High School 
There will be a welcome Mass at Saint Richard Gwyn 
Catholic High School celebrated by Canon Pat on  
Tuesday 16th September at 6:00pm.  
 

Bethel House Postcards  
James and all the team at Bethel House would like to 
thank the  congregations of St Helen’s for the lovely 
postcards our residents in Bethel House have received 
in response to our request earlier in the summer. We 
have been overwhelmed and deeply touched by all the 
postcards received and the residents have enjoyed 
reading them so much and reminiscing over trips they 
have taken in the past.  
 

The Great Commission   
Responding to God's Call! 27th & 28th October 2018 at 
Mary Immaculate High School, Wenvoe, Cardiff CF5 
5QZ. You are invited to join in a weekend to experience 
God's love. God wants to bless you, your families, your 
friends, your parishes, your communities.  He wants 
you to help and to take part in completing His work in 
our lives. Come and hear; Come and see; Come and ex-
perience how we can help make the Lord known and 
loved and be disciples to the Lord. 
This is The Great Commission (Matthew 28:19) - know 
the love of God and share it. With prayer, worship and 
a series of talks over two days, Through the Light of  
Jesus Covenant Community. Come hear what the Lord 
is planning for our lives. This is a unique opportunity to 
share in a New Life.   Register for "The Great Commis-
sion" today.  It’s Free!  Email:  
cpgroupwales@gmail.com   Contact: Deirdre - 01446 
793224 or Mary - 07825 369406 
 

Saying Goodbye Service 2018  
There will be a service at Llandaff Cathedral on   

Saturday 13th October at 2:30pm. The service is for  

anyone who has lost a baby in pregnancy, at birth or in 

early years. Whether the loss was today or 80 years 

ago. Those who grieve a pregnancy never even taking 

place are also welcome. For more information please 

visit sayinggoodbye.org. 

Dates for your Diary 

mailto:cpgroupwales@gmail.com

